
令和 4 年９月８日  

 

インターナショナルディ 

 

１年生を対象に 14 カ国から 29 名の JICA の留学生をお招きし

て実施することができました。 

以下は校長の歓迎の挨拶です。 

Hello, everyone. Welcome to Fujishiro High School. I am 

Principal Akiyama Katsumi. Last year, we could not have this 

event because of coronavirus. So, we are very happy to be 

having International Day with 29 JICA members from 14 

countries this year. I’m grateful to JICA. Our students are 

serious and shy, me too.( 笑 ) So sometimes they have 

difficulty expressing themselves. However, with your support, 

I hope everyone will have a great time sharing each other’s 

culture. The 240 1st year students have been looking 

forward to this event very much, so please take care of them 

and help them have a precious experience. Thank you!!!!!! 


